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Tuesday 14 December 2021 

 

To the Parents and Carers of Students in Year 9 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 9 Options Advice Evening 
Thursday 20 January 2022: 4:30pm-6:30pm 

 
The Options Evening for Year 9 will take place on Thursday 20 January 2022 between 4:30pm - 6:30pm. 
 
The Options Evening is an incredibly important event in the Beckfoot calendar. It represents the 
beginning of a process that, ultimately, provides students with the exciting opportunity to shape part 
of their educational provision for the first time. It is vital that the choices made allow your child to 
both enjoy and achieve success in their chosen subject areas over the next two years. In addition, the 
choices made can influence what options are available post GCSE so I would ask you to bear that in 
mind throughout the process. 
 
Your attendance at this evening is critically important as you will learn more about the options 
available for your child as they move into Key Stage 4 in June. We will speak to parents/carers and 
your child in the main hall at 5.00pm and 5.45pm (you only need to hear one of these talks) and then 
you will have time to hold discussions with subject teachers. 
 
Please use our booking form here advise us on which talk you would like to attend on the evening. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in January. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Simon Wade   Darren Cooley 
Headteacher   Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/DSRVkndTWE

